
“Make it your
mission in life to
thrive, not just

survive”

Dear Parents

With the start of a new, cold third term, I would like to take a moment to express my gratitude to all our learners
who participated in tours this holiday or took part in sport activities. Thank you for keeping our school's name

high. Thank you to all our parents for supporting our children and staff. This is definitely one for the memory bank.

Winter is in full swing, and we understand the importance of staying healthy. Disinfecting our hands is a good
start to staying healthy and strong for a long time and in maintaining a positive learning environment.

Our outreach to CHOC was extremely successful and we thank our parents for their positive contributions. 
Thank you to our learners who participated with enthusiasm in the sock fun.

We welcome Mrs Elzaan Naudé, an old acquaintance, in Mrs Celesté Terblanche's place, as well as 
Mrs Luzanne Gresse in the Afrikaans Department.

Thank you again for entrusting us with your child’s education. We look forward to a productive third term.

From the Office

INFORMATION

Midstream Ridge Primary collected R6671.20 in aid of CHOC
(Childhood Cancer Foundation SA). Thank you very much to

everyone for your contributions. You are welcome to read their
letter by clicking on the following link.

CHOC

https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/CHOC.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/07/CHOC.pdf


Our school's mobile application for
communication has been updated and now

looks different. Please follow the link below for
a guide to download the new app. This

application came into full effect on 1 July
2024. If you have not installed the new

application on your phone yet, please follow
the link below to do so as soon as possible.

        EDANA GUIDE

Mandela Day is around the corner. Thank
you for the ingredients and bottles that we
have received. Our learners are very excited

about doing their 67 minutes for charity.

MANDELA DAY

EDANA APP MANDELA DAY 

We extend our heartfelt thanks and congratulations to our u.9A, u.11A, and u.13A chess
teams for their outstanding participation in the Tshwane South School District

Tournament (D4). These teams competed against Crawford International, De Krans,
Laerskool Lynnwood, Laerskool Monumentpark, and Laerskool Silverton.

We are delighted to share with you that Midstream Ridge performed exceptionally well:
Our u.9A team achieved 1st place.
Our u.11A team secured 2nd place.

Our u.13A team also clinched 1st place.
As a result of their achievements, all three teams will advance to the D4 League Finals

scheduled for Saturday, 3 August.

CHESS NEWS

https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/How-to-download-the-new-Edana-App-Guide.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/How-to-download-the-new-Edana-App-Guide.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Information-letter-Parents.pdf
https://midstreamridgeprimary.co.za/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/Information-letter-Parents.pdf

